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My name is Wyatt Sebright and I am a 3rd generation, passionate McKenzie River 

Angler. I strongly support, and beg for funding for our local hatcheries and more 

hatchery fish in our streams. Hatcheries such as Leaburg help perpetuate our 

tradition of fishing this beautiful area. Without the opportunity the Hatchery provides, 

many anglers wouldn't have reason to head upriver and spend their money on fuel, 

food, tackle. This money  Especially  benefits small businesses on the McKenzie 

corridor. Please keep, and even increase funding for fish and wildlife at our leaburg 

hatchery. Our beautiful tradition depends on it. Thank you. 

 

Wyatt Sebright 


